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YEAR IN REVIEW



OVER 500 
VOLUNTEER HOURS



$7,911
IN TEACHER GRANTS!!



$3,000 
PTPA SCHOLARSHIPS



OVER $4,000
SUPPORTING PARENT SOCIALS 
BACK-TO-SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 



COUNTLESS
SMILES!! J



• RECORD 130 PARENTS ATTEND

FIRST GENERAL MEETING



• 100+ PARENT & 
STUDENT 
VOLUNTEERS

FALL FAMILY FESTIVAL



FALL FAMILY FESTIVAL

• 10 AMAZING
COMMITTE 
MEMBERS



• 10+ TEACHER VOLUNTEERS
• 10 U.S. CLUB VOLUNTEERS



$2,000 
in Club Awards

10 US CLUBS/$200 per club

(Not part of FFF expenses)



• 500+ WRIST BANDS SOLD

FALL FAMILY FESTIVAL

• 30 GAMES & INFLATABLES
• 2 GAME TRUCKS













BOOSTER CLUB SUPPORT

$2,000
PTPA CONTRIBUTION FOR SCHOOL 

SPIRIT NIGHTS!





• $7,384 sold to 
parents/students.

• $4,086 Scholastic 
credit given to Park 
Tudor Lower School!

• $369 donation to 
charity.  

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR



FACULTY & STAFF 
APPRECIATION WEEK

• 65 PARENT VOLUNTEERS!





EXPRESSING GRATITUDE



• 77 meals delivered to all 10 
departments, 13 giant posters

FACULTY & STAFF 
APPRECIATION WEEK





• Catered lunch & music

FACULTY & STAFF 
APPRECIATION WEEK



• Over $5,000 parent contributions!

FACULTY & STAFF 
APPRECIATION WEEK



• 66 Raffles Prizes!

FACULTY & STAFF 
APPRECIATION WEEK



• Thousands of supply bar goodies! 

FACULTY & STAFF 
APPRECIATION WEEK



• $7,911 in Grants to Teachers!

FACULTY & STAFF 
APPRECIATION WEEK















THANK YOU TO EVERYONE 
FOR MAKING THIS 

ONE  SUCCESSFUL YEAR!

PTPA


